From: Greg Camphire

To: Planning Clerk
Subject: RE: Planning Commission on July 28 for Nordic Aquafarms California
Date: Tuesday, July 26, 2022 3:57:36 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when
clicking links or opening attachments.

Hello,

Pertaining to the Planning Commission hearing to be held July 28, 2022 for Nordic Aquafarms
California, LLC, Record Number PLN-2020-16698, I am writing to ask that the final EIR not
be certified and the permit denied for Nordic Aquafarms California.

Humboldt Bay already has local sustainable aquaculture in the form of oyster farms, and the
massive electricity use (equal to Eureka and Fortuna together) would be better suited for
transportation and buildings. At least 100,000 metric tons of greenhouse gases will be emitted
annually by the fish feed. There are also additional risks due to potential earthquakes,
tsunamis, and escape of fish.

Please do not certify the final EIR. Please deny the permit for Nordic Aquafarms.

Thank you,
Greg C.
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